
>> -----Original Message----- 
>> From: Deborah Ohlsen [mailto:dohlram@gmail.com] and Neil Ramiller [neilr@sba.pdx.edu] 
>> Sent: Thursday, February 26, 2015 6:44 PM 
>> To: Frederiksen, Joan; Planning and Sustainability Commission;  
>> sanderson@portlandoregon.gov; Hales, Mayor 
>> Subject: South Burlingame zoning request 
>>  
>> Hello 
>>  
>> As a homeowner, I fully support changing the zoning in South Burlingame from R5 to R7. 
Additionally, I request that you include South Burlingame on your March 10th meeting agenda. 
>>  
>> -- 
>> Deborah Ohlsen 
>> 503 702 6079 (cell) 
>  
7908 SW 5th Ave 
Portland OR 
97219 
 


